Matt Ehling <info@publicrecordmedia.com>

Date Request to MDH re radiation Monitoring reports

Smude, Robert (MDH) <Robert. Smude@ ] Tue, Jul 22, 2014 at 6:49 AM
To: Matt Ehling <info@publicrecordmedia.com>

Hi Matt,

Please call me sometime today if you have a chance. There may be a bit of confusion on what we can provide
you compared to what you are looking for and I think it would be easier to discuss in person rather than via
email.

Thanks.

Robert Smude, P.E.
Supervisor, Administrative Unit
Drinking Water Protection Section

Minnesota Department of Health

Email: Robert.smude@

From: Matt Ehling [mailto:info@publicrecordmedia.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 08, 2014 11:33 PM
To: Smude, Robert (MDH)
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Matt Ehling <info@publicrecordmedia.com>

Date Request to MDH re radiation Monitoring reports

Matt Ehling <info@publicrecordmedia.com> Tue, Jul 22, 2014 at 11:55 PM
To: "Smude, Robert (MDH)" <Robert.Smude@ >

Thanks for the e-mail. | am working out of town through Wednesday evening, but will call you Thursday to discuss the
data request.

Best,

Matt Ehling
[Quoted text hidden]





